NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE
TOWN OF BRIDGE CREEK COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of Bridge Creek Plan
Commission on January 22, 2025, at 6:30 P.M. at the Bridge Creek Town Hall, S9515 State Road 27,
Augusta, WI. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comments on the proposed Town of
Bridge Creek Comprehensive Plan Addendum—2025.

The Bridge Creek Plan Commission has prepared a draft Town of Bridge Creek Comprehensive Plan
Addendum—2025, which amends and wupdates the Town of Bridge Creek Comprehensive
Plan—2021-2041 adopted in July 2021. Together, these two documents will guide the future growth and
development of the community over the next 20 years as required under Wisconsin Statutes Chapter
66.1001. The draft Plan Addendum updates and completes the following elements of 2021
Comprehensive Plan:

e Background Information

Transportation

Energy, Utilities, & Community Resources
Economic Development
Intergovernmental Cooperation

Land Use

Prior to the Public Hearing, copies of the draft Plan Addendum can be reviewed at the Bridge Creek Town
Hall during the Town Clerk’s normal business hours from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM on Saturdays. The draft
Plan Addendum is also available for download at the Town’s website: https://townofbridgecreek.org

Written comments on the draft Plan Addendum are also invited and should be sent to the Bridge Creek
Town Board c/o Elizabeth Pettis, P.O. Box 464, Augusta, WI 54722. Written comments must be received
before January 22, 202. The Town Board will consider and respond to any written comments regarding
the draft plan update at a duly called Board meeting prior to action on the draft Plan Addendum.

For questions and additional information, please contact Elizabeth Pettis, Town Clerk, at 715-429-0845.


https://townofbridgecreek.org

